February 14, 2025

Dr. Matt Rich
Superintendent

Winfield School District 34
05150 Winfield Rd
Winfield IL 60190

Dear Dr. Matt,
Please accept this letter as Ceres Food Group, Inc.’s resending the official letter of termination,
terminating our current Food Service Agreement dated July 1, 2024, with your district in 60 days, on or

about April 18, 2025.

Leaving a client is a very difficult decision. We appreciate the opportunity to serve your district and wish
all the best for Winfield School District 34 students and staff.

Please feel free to reach out if you have any questions.
Sing
Bruce

Ceres Food Group, Inc.
CEO

10400 W. Higgins Road, Ste. 101° Rosemont, IL 60018
Tel 773-385-6010




